First TSteps

CHILD CARE CENTER

Summer Camp 2021
The Book of Life

Dear Parents,

Our summer planning is under way at First Steps. We are excited to offer a fun program “The Book of
Life”. This program will work through many different books and includes activities to go along with the
daily book. Summer Camp will run from June 14 - August 13. Please note: Depending on the need, care
may be available June 1 - 4 and June 7 - 11.

Here is a summary of our program:
Summer camp is for children entering 5K - 6th grade. Depending on the amount of children registered
we may have two separate groups broken down by classes, 5K & 1st grade and 2nd-6th grade.

There will be a daily schedule that includes devotions, summer reading challenge, introduction to sports
including basketball, baseball, golf, tennis, etc, and many age appropriate activities while spiritually
growing in Christ. Field trips will be on Tuesdays and Thursdays each week. Field trip calendars will be
sent out monthly with the location and cost of the field trip. If your child will be attending on a Tuesday
and/or Thursday, it is mandatory they go on the field trip. Field trip schedules and payments are due to
the office by the last Monday of the month for the following month’s trips. Weekly tuition will be billed
separately from field trips.

You will be required to submit your child’s summer schedule form with your registration to ensure your
child’s spot. List the days and general drop-off and pick-up times. Days must be consistent week to
week.

Daily rates are $51 per day or $245 for a full week. Two snacks and lunch are provided.

If your child was already registered with First Steps for the 2020-21 school year, you are registered
through the summer.

We will be using automated billing through Tuition Express that allows you to pay two ways: bank
checking account or credit card. Weekly tuition will be due Fridays before the week of service given.

We look forward to a great summer at First Steps. Please return the summer schedule form attached to
this letter by May 1 to ensure your child’s spot.

Watch for more detailed information to come soon.
Blessings,

Amber Terry






